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Bulletin 94: 

More Approvals!

Congratulations to Groenkloof Security Village in Pretoria whose road
closure was finally approved last week. Groenkloof faced significant
objections to their  road closure:  at  a  hearing a few weeks ago the
objections were heard before the City’s  Tribunal  and last  week the
objections were dismissed. 

This follows closely on the High Court decision in favour of Brooklyn
Security Village in Pretoria where the City’s decision to refuse the road
closure application was set aside. Their structures are now up and the
crime is non existent!

Closer to home we have another round of hearings at the end of the
month.  Applications  are  being  approved  and  we  are  arguing  for
automation and bespoke solutions for individual road closures.   
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